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Community Services 

 

 

 School Age Care is up and running before and after school with 34 registered students 

 

 Currently 55 enrolled in the Kindergarten Connection (Pre-School) program. M-W am – 18 students, 

M-W pm – 19 students & Th-F am 18 students. These are large classes for “Pre-school”. 

 

 

 

Activities 

 

 Football – We are currently at about the halfway point in the regular season. The Bucs play the 

Medford Tigers Friday night at 7 pm for Homecoming. Varsity has played 4 games and currently 2-

2. Section 2AA playoffs begin October 26. The JV has played 2 games (3
rd

 tonight) with 3 more 

games scheduled.  JH (7
th

 & 8
th

) have played 4 time (7
th

 – 2 games and 8th – 3 games) and each have 

4 games remaining. 

 

 Volleyball – VB is also at about the halfway point.  It has been a very busy 3 weeks for the Lady 

Bucs! All levels have played 7 regularly scheduled games with the varsity mixing in 2 tournaments 

and the JV & C-squads having played in 1. The Varsity Bucs are currently tied with Bethlehem 

Academy for the Conference lead a 4-0 each. With the addition of a 4
th

 class in VB the Bucs have 

moved up to AA this season. The Bucs will play the Belle Plaine Tigers tomorrow night (Tuesday) 

for our homecoming home game. 

 

 Cross Country – The Grizzlies have participated in 6 races to date with 4 races remaining. This week 

the Grizzlies host our annual “Pie Run” at Prairie Ridge Golf Course in Janesville. Races start at 

4:30 pm. The Conference meet is in New Richland this year on October 19. 

 

 Cheerleaders – Coach Tiffany Schmidtke and the cheerleaders have been a great support for the 

Buccaneers… This week especially as they help WEM celebrate Homecoming! 
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